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Tuesday 4th July 2023  
Class and Staff Updates   

Dear Parents/Carers,  
As we are coming to the end of the school year, we would like to inform you of where staff will be 
for the next academic year.  
 
We are saying goodbye to Mrs Howells and Mrs Lightfoot who are moving to Clenchwarton 
Primary School,  Miss Rudd who is moving over to Gaywood Primary School and Miss Brockwell 
who is going  to University to complete her teacher training. Mrs Cousins will be with us for the 
first half term until she goes on maternity leave.  
 
We would like to welcome back Mrs Lopez, Mrs Hodgson and Mrs Burgess who have all taught at 
West Lynn Primary in the past. We would also like to welcome Mr Smith and Miss Daws to our 
school.  
 
We are currently advertising for a new assistant head but in the meantime we will have two very 
experienced Trust members of staff, Mrs Hodgson and Mrs Burgess, who have both been our 
assistant heads at Clenchwarton and Walpole Cross Keys.  

Class Teacher Teaching Assistant 

Reception  Miss Sewell Miss Hill 

Year 1  Miss Cooper  Mrs K Howells  

Year 2  Miss Daws  Mrs Cheetham  

Year 3  Mrs Lopez & Mr Smith  Mrs Khatri & Mrs Poll  

Year 4  Miss Gunton  Miss Watkins  

Year 5  Miss Tuvey  Mrs Harris  

Year 6  Mrs Burgess & Mrs Hodgson  Miss Swallow  

 
Mrs Grimmer & Mrs Hurn will continue to work within all classes.  
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me,  
Yours sincerely,  

 

Ms J Borley  
Executive Headteacher  


